
 

 

                                     
 

 

Barratt & David Wilson Homes last week submitted an outline planning application to build 54 
properties on Greenfield land in Sutton, opposite the junction of Bridge Road & Holme Lane, 
known locally as Thompson’s Field. 
 
The field is regarded as a Green Wedge, separating the villages of Glusburn, Crosshills & 
Sutton and it is imperative that we fight this proposal. 
 
If planning permission is approved on this site, it sets a precedent for any other planning 
applications submitted on Greenfield areas in the village. This could leave all Greenfield sites 
vulnerable and make it even more difficult for the council to refuse future applications. 
 
Strong opposition is needed to prevent this development.  
 
A sample letter of objection is enclosed - feel free to add on extra comments or draft your own 
letter if you prefer. 
 
Objections should be sent to: 
 
Mark Moore, Principal Planning Officer at CDC, Development Control Services, 1 Belle Vue 
Square, Broughton Road, Skipton, BD23 1FJ  
 
or made online to: planning@cravendc.gov.uk 
 
Application Number: 66/2011/12210  
 
Please ensure that all objections are received by Craven District Council by  
6th January 2012.  

________________________________________ 

 

NOTICE OF EXTRA-ORDINARY GENERAL MEETING BY  
THE PARISH COUNCIL IN RESPECT OF THE APPLICATION 

 
Date:  Friday 6th January 2012 
At:  Sutton Village Hall 
Time:  7.00pm 
 

PLEASE TRY TO ATTEND 


